From: Valeria Della Roso |

Sent: 28 November 2023 20:02

To: Daren Zuk

Cc: ]
Subject: Planning Application: 2023/3861/P

Re:Planning Application: 2023/3861/P

Dear Daren,

As a longtime resident of Primrose Hill I support the installation of permanent gates to allow the parks to be
managed properly by the parks authority.

Sincerely,

Valeria Della Rosa

Flat 4, 109 King Henry’s Road
London NW33QX



